
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 2 Hoodies  

 

Once again, the Year 2 children will have the opportunity to wear a 2019/20 

leavers hoodie or zip up top as of September 2019.  All orders will be placed 

by parents direct with Dizzyware at the Old Post Office Yard in Bingham.  

Both styles are £17.00 and initials can be printed on the front for an additional 

£2.00 per item.   

 

The hoodies will not be available to order until we have confirmed with 

Dizzyware which names will feature on the reverse of the hoodie.  Only the 

child’s first name will appear.  If you do not wish for your child’s name to 

appear please can you contact the school office by Thursday 11th July 2019.  

If we have not heard from you by this date we will assume that you have 

given permission for your child’s name to appear as it appears in the school 

register.  After this date we will finalise the design and advise you when you 

can place your orders at the shop.   

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 2 Hoodies  

 

I wish for my child’s preferred name ___________________________ to be printed 

on the hoodie.   

 

Childs full name _________________________   Class ___________________________ 

 

 

Signed ___________________________________ 

 
 


